
BCM 3.7 NRU Update 

This patch fixes a problem where Telephony OAM may become unavailable (without 
cause) and does not recover. It affects the Telephony sections of Unified Manager, the 
Telephony option in the BRU Utility, and the daily scheduled NCM import. 

CR Resolved: Q01135414 

Status: 

Generally Available -   

 


